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The end to another year is fast approaching.  We have a lot of accomplishments to 

celebrate and lots to look forward to in the new year. 

Last day of school onsite is December 19th /2019 and we will resume on 

January 6th /2020. 

 

Things to know in December… 

 

Please watch the December calendars to participate in holiday celebrations.  To 

give back at this time of year we will be collecting donations for the 

Chestermere Food Bank.  The Food Bank generously provides our snacks for 

students all school year.  

 

Career Directions SLAM December 5th @ 9am-12pm.  Please talk to Yvonne for 

further information. 

 

Political Cartoonist December 11th @11am-12pm.  This open for all students to 

participate.  This directly relates to the social studies curriculum and English 

comprehension. 



ALL FOODS STUDENTS and Grade 9 students.  If you are unable to attend 

please speak with your teachers.  

Sugar Shocker December 12th @1:30pm.  Come and see how much sugar is in the 

food you eat!! 

Food and Your Mood December 19th @1:30pm.  How does what we eat impact 

how we feel?   

 

Diploma Exams in January. Diploma exams will be January 13th-30th. If it is your 

first time writing the exam you will be registered at school.  If you are rewriting a 

diploma you will need to register for the exam on myPass.com.  If you need some 

help with myPass, please speak with Rebecca. 

 

Administration Swap…Gwen Dawes- Harker well be spending more time at the 

Airdrie campus and Lina DiGregorio will be here in Chestermere.  

 

Welcome back to Mr. Sean Root from Paternity leave on December 3rd.  

 

Message from Yvonne… 

Hello parents and students,  

I wanted to let you know that I have had a wonderful time working as your 

counsellor in Chestermere. On December 9th I will be moving to our Airdrie South 

Location. Angela Dillon, our counsellor in Airdrie will be moving to Chestermere 

to support students. Please make appointments through our front desk to meet with 

Ms. Dillon for any courses you need in February. I will be in touch with her to 

support students transitioning to a new counsellor so that they are well supported.  

Thank you for welcoming me into your community. 

Yvonne Paschalis 

Counsellor 

 


